
 

 

 

MEDIA ADVISORY 

Deputy Minister returns to Makana to address service delivery issues 

23 July 2018 

The Deputy Minister of Water and Sanitation, Ms Pamela Tshwete will return to Makana Local 

Municipality to meet various stakeholders including communities on Tuesday, 24 July 2018 to 

assess progress in the provision of water and sanitation services in the area.  

She will first have an engagement with business people in the area, meet with academics at 

Rhodes University before interacting with community members to hear their concerns. 

Last month, Deputy Minister Tshwete met with political leadership and officials from Makana 

Local Municipality and Eastern Cape Provincial Government where various issues were 

discussed. At the conclusion of the meeting, Deputy Minister Tshwete made a commitment to 

return and meet other stakeholders to address service delivery challenges. 

The media is invited as follows:  

PART 1 

Meeting with business sector Rhodes Universityincluding academics at 10:00 

Venue: City Hall, Grahamstown 

Date: 24 July 2018 

PART 2 

Meeting with community members at 14:00 

Venue: Indoor Sport Centre, Joza Township 



Date: Tuesday, 24 July 2018  

End  

Issued by the Department of Water & Sanitation 

For more information contact: Mr Sputnik Ratau (Departmental Spokesperson) 
082 874 2942 / 012 336 6813 / rataus@dwa.gov.za./  
 
For RSVP to contact Mr. Luvo Dumse (Deputy Minister’s Spokesperson) on 076 460 

2909/073 050 7717/ dumsel@dws.gov.za. /Mr. Lameki Jumba (Communication Services) 

082 907 9713 / 043 604 5154 / jumbal@dws.gov.za 

 

For media releases, speeches and news visit the Water & Sanitation portal at: 

www.dwa.gov.za 
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